Dear Pastor & Friends,

Thank you for your faithfulness in praying and
supporting our family and ministry!

We started the Seminary (Bible Institute) back up
in March. The school year in Argentina is from
March to December. We thank the Lord for
Jeremias, the young man recently baptized, who
started the Seminary this year. We started with a

good group of students preparing to serve the
Lord.

Praise the Lord, Hannah'’s pregnancy is going
well. Please continue to pray for her as her due
date approaches. Lord willing, the baby is due on

May 23. We are praying for a safe delivery for her
and the baby.

Praise the Lord for Vero, a lady in our church, who
has been helping Hannah teach the children’s
class on Sunday. She has now taken over the
children’s ministry which has been a huge
blessing, especially during this transition.

We continue to ask your prayers for:
Dario - Addictions

Jere - Wisdom concerning a relationship & start of
Seminary
Fabrizio - Comfort and wisdom relatingto
friendships.

Veronica - Legal situation with her house. Her
mom'’s health, Susana.

We continue to ask your prayers as we want to

buy a bigger vehicle (a 7-seater or larger) for our
family and ministry.

Thank you once again for your faithful partnership with us!

(2 Timothy 2:2);

Planting Churches (Acts 16:5)

In Christ,

David, Hannah, Ingrid, Zoey & Eloise Owens
davidowens@mwbm.org
www.reachingargentina.org
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Training Leaders

W the treart of Argentina, with a freart for the Word.” P~




